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Board Members Present: Phil Barta, Vince Berk, Matthew Hayden. Jonathan Voegele. 

Administrators: District Administrator Jeff Valence, Coordinator of Business Services 

Janet Mitchell. Recorded by Roger Lohr 
 

The High School Committee meeting was called to order at 6:45. The response by the 

Dresden School Board and Dresden administrators to the Lyme School District request 

for a lower tuition rate was not conducive to addressing the Lyme School concern for 

expenses on tuition.  

 

These was a Committee consensus that legal counsel should be consulted to see if there 

are legal recourse available to the Lyme School District. This recommendation will be 

forwarded to the Lyme School Board. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM. 

 

 


